
 

 

 

 
TO: Members of the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Phyllis Hodder, Accessibility Coordinator 
 
MEETING DATE:   June 6, 2012  
 
SUBJECT: Report AAC12-010 
 Publishing Contact Information on the AAC page of the City of 

Peterborough Website 
 

 

PURPOSE 
 
A report recommending that the Accessibility Advisory Committee (AAC) publishes the 
contact information for the Vice Chair of the AAC and Chair of the AAC Transporation 
Sub-Committee on the AAC page of the City of Peterborough website 
www.peterborough.ca. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION  
 
That the Accessibility Advisory Committee approves the recommendation outlined in 
Report AAC12-010, dated June 6, 2012, of the Accessibility Coordinator as follows: 
 
That the contact information for the Vice Chair of the AAC and Chair of the AAC 
Transportation Sub-Committee be posted on the AAC page of the City of Peterborough 
website www.peterborough.ca. 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 

There is no budget or financial implications associated with the recommendation.  

http://www.peterborough.ca/
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BACKGROUND 

At the AAC Meeting on May 2, 2012 the AAC Report 12-008 recommended that the 
Chair and Vice Chair of the AAC and the Chair of the Built Environment Sub-Committee 
and the Transportation Sub-Committee post their contact information to the public. Only 
the Chair of the AAC and the Chair of the Built Environment Sub-Committee were 
present both gave approval to have their contact information published.  
 
At the AAC Meeting on June 6, 2012 approval is being requested to publish contact 
information on the Vice Chair of the AAC and the Chair of the AAC Transportation Sub-
Committee. 
 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Phyllis Hodder, Accessibility Coordinator 
 
Contact Name: 
Phyllis Hodder, Accessibility Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777, Ext. 1785 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-743-2614 
E-Mail: phodder@peterborough.ca  
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